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The Long Island Shakespeare Festival, a program of Suffolk County 

Community College, presents Jack’s Waterfall Greyhound Express  
 

Selden, NY – On Saturday, June 27, the Long Island Shakespeare Festival, a program of Suffolk 

County Community College, will present Jack’s Waterfall Greyhound Express, a musical 

adventure based on the works of singer and songwriter Jack Licitra.  The show will be staged at 

the Shea Theatre in the Islip Arts Building on SCCC’s Ammermman Campus in Selden.  

 

Join us for an evening of pop, blues, gospel, folk and world music to be enjoyed by the whole 

family. Doors open at 7:00 p.m., a drum circle begins at 7:15 p.m. and the concert starts at 8:00 

p.m.  

 

Ticket prices are $20.00 for general admission.  Children under 6 years of age may attend for free. 

Net proceeds from this event will benefit the Long Island Shakespeare Festival summer season. 

For tickets and information call the Shea Theatre at (631) 451-4163 or visit us online at 

www.lishakes.org. 

 
About Suffolk County Community College 

 

Suffolk County Community College (SCCC) is the largest community college in the State 

University of New York (SUNY) system, enrolling more than 23,000 students at its three 

campuses in Selden, Brentwood and Riverhead. SCCC offers the Associate in Arts (A.A.), 

Associate in Science (A.S.), and Associate in Applied Science (A.A.S.) degree, as well as a 

variety of certificate programs. Offering the lowest college tuition on Long Island, a highly 

respected Honors program, extensive extracurricular activities, championship athletic teams, and 

numerous unified transfer programs, SCCC is a first-choice college for Long Island students.  

Visit us online at www.sunysuffolk.edu. 
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